
From: Paul, Kerry <KPaul@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Fairwell, AdrienneAFairwell@dew.sc.gov 

Date: 2/14/2013 10:58:01 AM
Subject: RE: follow up items before 11:00a.m. 

Attachments: Veterans Conferences.docx

Katherine,

The upcoming May conference in Hilton Head information is almost complete. 

Kerry

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 9:46 AM
To: Paul, Kerry
Subject: follow up items before 11:00a.m.
Importance: High

Follow up Items before 11:00a.m.

All background on the most recent VA conference in Myrtle beach and future plans for the conference in HHI. 
- Conference name with objective 
- Attendees, positions
- Costs associated with both conferences

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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